
"As we have continued to monitor Covid-19 infection rates and changes in both legislation and 
state policy concerning the mandatory use of masks in public spaces, we are updating our mask 
policy.  Please be advised that masks are no longer required to enter the sanctuary for church 
worship services or other buildings on campus on Sundays.  We continue to support the use of 
masks for those who wish to continue wearing them, particularly our seasoned members and 
anyone with a compromised immune system.   
 
We will continue to monitor the temperature of church attendees.  In addition, we ask that, anyone 
who feels ill or exhibits any symptoms, which could be associated with the flu or Covid-19, they 
remain home and join one of our virtual worship services." 

 


